
 
 
June 29, 2015 
 

TransCanada  
Attn: Vaughan Mainline Expansion Project 
200 Bay Street 
24th Floor, South Tower 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5J 2J1 
Phone: 1.844.933.0960 
Email: vaughan_mainline@transcanada.com 

 
 
 
Dear Stakeholder: 
 
Subject:  Update on TransCanada’s Proposed Vaughan Mainline Expansion Project 
     
TransCanada hosted a Public Open House on May 13, 2015 to share information about the proposed 
Vaughan Mainline Expansion (VME) Project (http://www.transcanada.com/vaughan-mainline.html). We 
understand that not everyone who is interested in the project may have been able to attend the event. As 
such, we would like to take this opportunity to share some of the highlights and feedback received during 
the Open House and, at the same time, provide an update on the project. 
 
Approximately 22 people attended the Open House, representing a range of interests including 
landowners, municipal staff, local residents, and community and environmental groups. The Open House 
was advertised in local newspapers including Lo Speccio, Vaughan Citizen, Thornhill Liberal, Corriere 
Canadese and the Richmond Hill Liberal. Invitations were mailed to nearly 2000 residents and other 
interested stakeholders. During the Open House, TransCanada introduced the project and presented 
information on subjects including: the proposed route; pipeline integrity and maintenance; environmental 
assessment activities; and, how to provide input into the development of the project. The project team 
was available to answer questions and receive comments. Representatives from the Ontario Ministry of 
Transportation’s GTA West Project were also in attendance to answer any questions regarding their 
project. 
 
Feedback provided during the Open House focused primarily on specific property impacts to landowners. 
In addition, some common questions were posed related to pipeline safety and integrity measures, 
environmental impacts, and general impacts of the proposed GTA West transportation corridor.  
 
In response to the feedback received to date, the project team is continuing to work with landowners, 
municipalities and other agencies to refine the proposed route. TransCanada will continue to keep you 
apprised of information about the proposed project.  As a further project update please be advised that 
the targeted in-service date for the project is now Q2 2017.  
 
We look forward to continuing to engage with interested stakeholders and ensuring that feedback is 
gathered and incorporated in a meaningful manner. If you have any questions or comments on the project 
or schedule please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Nelson Jalotjot 
Project Manager, TransCanada 
 
Sent on Behalf of the Vaughan Mainline Expansion Project Team 
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